
 

 

 

 

 

 

4.4.2018 

Primary Cross Country Carnival and K-2 Fun Run 

  

Dear Parents, 

On Friday 13th April we will be holding our annual Cross Country carnival for all children K – 6 on the 
school oval. The event will begin at 12 midday and finish at 1.25 pm.  

All children are encouraged to participate but are not expected to run the whole circuit if their fitness 
level doesn’t allow them or they would prefer to walk. 

The K – 2 children will have a shorter circuit designed for them at the bottom of the oval with plenty of 
room for parents and friends to view the children running or walking. 

All children are to wear their house colours, running shoes, a hat, sunscreen and bring a drink bottle. 

Please advise your class teacher on the form below of any medical conditions that may affect your 
child’s participation in the carnival. 

Any children who suffer from asthma should carry their puffer with them during the carnival. 

Weather permitting this should be a wonderful experience for all.  We look forward to seeing you there. 

Thankyou, 

Rob Berger          Chad Harris   

Sport Coordinator                   Principal 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Country Carnival and K-2 Fun Run 

My child   _______________________ of class ____________ is unable to participate in the Cross 
Country Carnival due to the following medical condition/s: 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 ________________________________                                                  _______________ 

Parent Signature                Date 
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